Paula Vandehey

From:

Rebecca Hurst <sohlo@live.com> Thursday, May 08, 2014 8:47 PM

Sent: To:

Paula Vandehev

Subject:

Sidewalk Cafe Permit for The Mad Hatter Pub and Grill

Dear Paula,

I met with Don Harp at your office today to discuss a special use permit and our vision as new owners of the Mad Hatter Pub and Grill downtown Appleton. If effort to increase our business and draw in new customers, The Mad Hatter is interested in having a sidewalk cafe for our patrons. We would serve a full menu and non-alcoholic drinks, with the intent of serving alcoholic beverages once we can secure a special use permit for that space. As it will likely be late June or early July before we can obtain a special use permit, and it is imperative we increase our business to survive, we are hoping we can get tables out front as soon as possible!

Please advise of the next steps or application process. You can respond via email, or call me at (920) 740-2135. We are very excited to be a part of what is happening downtown Appleton!

Respectfully,
Rebecca Hurst & Steven Heckenlaible

